
Delaware Council No. 18, Knight Masons   
May 1, 1999 

Masonic Temple, Dover, Delaware 

 

A meeting of Delaware Council No.18 was opened in form at 1:00 pm  with the following officers present: 

 

Excellent Chief  John B. Dorsey 

Senior Knight  Warren F. Schueler, Sr. 

Junior Knight  Eugene Small - pt 

Scribe-Treasurer  James A. Pletz, PEC acting 

Senior Warden  Wayne M. Schutz 

Junior Warden  Herbert J. Atkinson 

Director of Ceremonies   

Priest   Charles H. Lengel, Jr. 

Steward    

Sentinel     

 

Members present as per register. 

The Excellent Chief welcomed all present. 

 

The minutes of the last meeting of October 24, 1998 were read and approved as read.  

A motion was made, seconded and passed to approve the bills that may arise during the summer with a full report to 

be given at the next meeting.  Treasurer reported a balance of $7154.06 in the money market account. 

 

EC Dorsey recognized the following Past Excellent Chiefs: McVey, Lengel, Battaglia, Small and Pletz 

 

A motion was made, seconded and passed that a donation of $50 be made to the Dover Masonic Hall Company. 

A motion was made passed and seconded to meet on September 18, 1999 at the Masonic Temple, 818 Market St., 

Wilmington, Delaware at 3:00 pm or as soon as the York Rite College concludes. 

 

The following nominations for new members were made: John Losten and Scott Dalton 

 

A motion was made, passed and seconded that $50 be donated to the DeMolay for half of a full page ad in their 

annual Conclave booklet. 

 

Brother Arthur Loveless was received and obligated. 

EC Dorsey presented membership certificates to Sir Knights Coady, Slack, Keiser and Robertson. 

EC Dorsey presented PEC certificates to Sir Knights Small and Battaglia. 

 

Sir Knight Richard Ward moved and it was seconded and passed that a bookmark be bought for each body properly 

marked with the reference scripture. 

 

The following announcements were made: 

Ascension Day services at Barrett’s Chapel in Frederica. 

Golf Outing on June 2 at Rock Manor. 

Open installation of Sir Knight Wayne Slack as Worth Patron in West Chester, PA on May 14. 

 

There being no further business the Council was closed in form at 2:15 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

James A. Pletz PEC 

Acting Scribe 

 


